Dear Committee Members & Chair:

Please oppose SB895-2.

This bill and -2 amendment are bad for Oregon. The first, is a bill that is an attempt at shaming
and bullying people for their religious and philosophical choices surrounding medical issues. It
violates HIPPA and puts undue duress on families who have made informed medical choices of
their own.

The -2 amendment has already been defeated in another bill and should not even be appearing
again.. Itis a bill that violates human rights, freedom of medical choices and informed consent.

SB895-2 is unconstitutional and is against our Human Rights.We The People ask that you do not
support this bill or its amendment.

Respectfully submitted,,

SL King, Professor and Advocate



